
Dear Class of 2027 

  
In advance of Induction Day tomorrow, I am delighted to share with you a welcome message from Mrs 
Oakley, Headteacher, Mr S Clissold, Director of Progress and Achievement, and our Head Boy and Head 
Girl. To view the message please click here 

  
We know that tomorrow will be a day filled with mixed emotions and this is understandable. Please be 
reassured that your day will be a day full of fun activities allowing you opportunities to make new 
friends, find your way around the school site and see our school in action. Staff and students alike are 
very much looking forward to welcoming you to our wonderful school where you will be able to see for 
yourself the fantastic opportunities Wildern has to offer you. 
  
The induction day timetable is here: 

8:40 – 9:00 Arrive at Wildern (in 
your school 
uniform). 

Please make your way to the Tennis courts. (Do not 
worry as staff and students will be around to show you 
the way). 

9:00 Assembly Hall 

9:45 - 10:30 Tutor Getting to know you activities and Tour of the School 

10:30 - 
11:00 

Break 1 Main canteen and tennis courts. 

11:00 - 
12:00 

Team Building House competition tasks built around the Wildern 
attributes 

12:00 - 
12:30 

Break 2 Main canteen and tennis courts  
  

12:30 - 
13:30 

Science workshop Science lesson 

13:30 - 
14:15 

Tutor Getting to know your School 
Getting ready over the summer 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lb2Nhkssiuc.


14:15 - 
14:45 

Assembly Hall 

  
Should you wish to purchase some of Chef Dan’s wonderful food from the canteen at break time on the 
day please bring along approx. £2.50 in cash. 
  
If you are lucky enough to meet Rufus, our school dog during the day, please make sure you go up and 
say ‘hello’ There is nothing he loves more than a nice ruffle of his fur as you go past. Rufus is very much 
looking forward to meeting you all! 
  
In the evening you can then return from 5.30pm with your parents and show them around, introduce 
them to your tutor and find out all about our wonderful enrichment opportunities at the Freshers Fayre. 
  
During the evening you and your parents will be able to purchase some of the delicious food that Chef 
Dan and his team prepare for us daily. 
  
There will be plenty of staff and students around during the day tomorrow and evening to help point 
you in the right direction, and answer any questions you may have. 
  
I am really looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
Mrs K Thomas 

Senior Leader of Learning (Pastoral) 
  
  
  
 


